
 

 
  Hello again my super sunflowers, 

 

Another strange week of weather. I hope you stayed safe in the sun- 

it has been very hot on some days! 

 

It was my birthday last week and I had a lovely time, although a little 

bit different to my normal birthday!  

 

Lots of you have had birthdays during lockdown and I hope you’ve had 

a nice time and had some brilliant presents and treats! I’m sorry I 

couldn’t share them with you or give you your birthday card or hug! 

But if you have had one and I’ve missed it, or yours is very soon here 

is a huge ‘HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!’  from me filled with lots of birthday 

hugs and wishes. 

 

Thank you again for all of your lovely emails and hard work! Keep it up, 

it’s not long now until the summer holidays and you can have a break.   

 

This week lots of the activities are based around the book/story 

‘Katie in London’. I have provided a link to a youtube video of the story 

to help you. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5jv8RhfDwW0  

 

Continue to use Oxford Owl for your reading and the Oak National 

academy to support your learning in a variety of subjects, especially 

for Maths. 

 

Oxford owl details: 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 

Username: sunflowersy1    Password: StJames  

Oak National Academy:  https://www.thenational.academy/online-

classroom/year-1/maths#subjects  

I hope to see you all soon but in the time being, stay safe and keeping 

smiling! 

Missing you all so much! 

Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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